3/29/2017

Southeby's international realty 9217 Sierra College Blvd Roseville, CA 95661-5919 Seniors
First
Keeping Seniors Independent

12183 Locksley Lane, Suite 205 Auburn, CA 95602

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff and seniors we serve, I would like to convey our heartfelt gratitude for the generous \$1000 gift. Your financial support helps Seniors First provide long-term support and services to help Placer County older adults maintain their independence and thrive. With your support, Placer County older adults and their family members or caregivers gain access to a wide spectrum of programs and services, most of which are donation driven and provided at no cost to seniors and their caregivers. With an increasing senior population in our county, extended average life span and increased financial need for seniors comes the added demand of services needed to help older adults and disabled individuals in our community maintain their independence.

Donations go a long, long way toward providing vital services such as transportation to medical and other appointments, hot nutritious meals, information and assistance, friendly visitors and recreational activities for individuals with physical or cognitive impairments. These programs help to improve mental health, decrease worries of accidents and feelings of isolation and create a sense of community and connectedness for older adults at risk. On average, Seniors First provides approximately 80,000 individual services to seniors each year that enhance and improve their overall well-being and quality of life. Your support makes it all possible.

From all of us at Seniors First... Thank you!

Sincerely,

Jamee Horning
Executive Director

Seniors First is a nonprofit, 501(c)(3) organization. We rely on donations from the community, local businesses, and civic groups to continue to provide help and hope to Placer County older adults. We do not loan or sell your information. No goods or services were given, solicited or exchanged for this donation. Your gift is fully tax-deductible. Please save this letter as your receipt for tax purposes (Tax ID: 68-0430154).

